
 

 

 

               April 14, 2016 

The monthly meeting of the Sterling Energy Committee was not held due to the lack of a 

quorum. The members that were present decided to stay for a workshop.   

 

Chamae Mejias, Community Outreach Manager from SmartPower gave a presentation regarding 

the Solarize Connecticut Program.  This is an 18 week program geared toward increasing solar 

power usage within Connecticut at a savings to the homeowner. The next step is for members 

from the Energy Committee to select three (3) representatives who will be authorized to make 

decisions on behalf of the community throughout the installer selection process.  The Board of 

Selectmen shall make the appointments at the next regularly scheduled meeting, as well as adopt 

the Solarize Connecticut Memorandum of Understanding Agreement. 

 

The workshop adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


